

Newsletter

No:14

Winter 1994

OUR CHAIRMAN WRITES...

I must start by extending a warm welcome to our new Producer, Derry Fuller - she comes to us with a wealth of talent and experience, I am sure we shall all enjoy working together with her.

Congratulations to those who were successful with the auditions. The standard was high and it is unfortunate that there is not a part for everyone. Commiserations to those who were not successful this year.

Congratulations again! Ernie and Hilda gave us an excellent party on the occasion of their Golden Wedding. Our sincere congratulations were expressed when two rose bushes - named 'Golden Wedding' were presented to them together with our good wishes for their future happiness together.

Sadly our dear friend Hilda Dickerson is not at all well. I was privileged to present her with a 35 year gold bar for her NODA award together with a floral tribute. We do hope that you will soon be feeling much better Hilda.

Most important - we must find somewhere to build and store our scenery for Die Fledermaus. Any suggestions or ideas please let me know and I will follow them up.

Finally Gina McInnes has agreed to become our new Business Manager and will be looking after the Box Office, Thank you for taking this on Gina and Good Luck!

David Thompson

CONGRATULATIONS

..to Hilda & Ernie Good who celebrated their Golden Wedding Anniversary on 18th October. A celebration cake and tipple was enjoyed and a presentation of some 'Golden Wedding' rose bushes made at the end of the evening rehearsal.

Die Fledermaus



PRINCIPALS

Rosalinda Alison McCully Gabriel Keith Wincote Adele Jane Mack Doctor Falke John Clack Alfred Glenn Bramley Frank Ken Davis Prince Orlofsky Pam Warren Sue Butcher **Doctor Blint Trevor Thurston** Frosch Peter Winter

CHRISTMAS PARTY

This will be on 10th December at Wensum Lodge, commencing 7.30 p.m. Tickets are £5.50 and are available from John Clack who is also organising the in-house entertainment.

Sally Swain is i/c of the buffet and offers of help will be much appreciated. Telephone Sally on Norwich Please support the evening and help to make it another successful event!

SUBS

If you are reading this newsletter and have not yet paid your 1994/95 subscription, the Treasurer Peter Coward

Treasurer, Peter Coward would like to hear from you, especially if you cross his palm with

£12 as an acting member or £5 as a non-acting member or Patron!

M. A. WATER OPERATE SE

SWEAT SHIRTS

If you would be interested in having a 'Die Fledermaus sweat shirt at a

cost of approx £10 from our usual supplier please let me know. To make it a viable venture I need at least 20 firm orders.

Jenny

CALENDAR 1994/5

₱ 12th November

NSPCC Concert at Horning

₱ 10th December

Christmas Party - Wensum Lodge

₱ 10th January

Rehearsals re-commence

27th February

Priority Booking Begins

₩ 1st March

Box Office opens to the public

18th - 22nd April

Show Week, Die Fledermaus

BRING & SING MIKADO SATURDAY MARCH 11TH 1995

If anyone is interested in joining the chorus for the above event organised by the Attleborough Branch of Marie Curie Cancer Care Appeal, I have full details. The event is to be presented and narrated by Stewart White and will be under the musical direction of Geoff Oxley.

Jenny

Ken Davis' G & S Teasers!

- * Who was described as the 'Lucius Junius Brutus of his race?
- * Who was 'pretty little Ruth Rowbottom?'
- Who was a born Plantaganet?

No prizes - answers next issue!

ENAOS ORGANISATION President - David Kett Officers

Chairman David Thompson
Hon. Secretary Jenny Butlin
Hon. Treasurer Peter Coward
Hon. Business Manager Gina McInnes
Hon. Stage Manager John Regan

Committee Members

Sue Butcher Debbie Gothard
John Clack Sally Swain
Ken Davis John Weeks